OUR THANKS







For their financial and organizational support of the 11th Annual Meeting of The Society of Caribbean Ornithology in Guadeloupe, we gratefully acknowledge the following organizations:

La Direction Régionale de l'Environnement de Guadeloupe, Le Parc National de la Guadeloupe, L'Association pour l'Etude et la protection des Vertébratés des petites Antilles, L'Office National de la Chasse, L'Union Régionale des Associations pour le Patrimoine et l'Environnement Guadeloupéens, U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service, U. S. Agency for International Development, and the National Fish and Wildlife Foundation.

The Society of Caribbean Ornithology apologizes for an unfortunate oversight in which the National Fish and Wildlife Foundation was not recognized as a contributor on the cover of the program for the Guadeloupe meeting. We wish to recognize the Foundation for its financial contribution to this meeting, as well as their support for previous Society meetings.







1999 MEETING OF THE SOCIETY OF CARIBBEAN ORNITHOLOGY

The twelfth annual meeting of the Society of Caribbean Ornithology will take place in Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic, 30 July to 4 August 1999. The main workshop will concern environmental education, with an emphasis on target audiences other than teachers; e.g., park guards, farmers, fishermen, military personnel, community leaders, or decision makers. Participants will be asked to bring any and all educational materials or resources available which will serve as the base of an information resource clearinghouse, as suggested during last year's workshop.

In addition, the West Indian Whistling-Duck Working Group will be presenting a wetlands education workbook and conducting a monitoring activity. Following the conference there will be a three day field trip to the Sierra de Bahoruco to see endemic birds.

Details will be forthcoming in the registration packet to be mailed in March, or you can contact Kate Wallace at (809) 238-5345 or e-mail wallacekate@hotmail.com